
Reading Club 
Children are continuing to enjoy attending the read-
ing club, where they get the opportunity to read a 
new book, discuss it, share opinions and listen to 
those of others. 
The book 'Malamander' is a brilliantly plotted mystery, 
swirling with secrets, myths and the enigmatic resi-
dents of one unforgettable seaside town.  

Year 6 English 
Year 6 have been learning about instructional 
writing.  
They had two sets of instructions to follow to 
make a Lego model.  
They had to then identify key features and dis-
cuss which instructions were most effective.  

 Stars of the Week  
week ending 15th October 2021 
 
This week the Stars of the Week 
are... 

 

Miss Donelan’s  Sports Stars 

Nursery Esme 3CR Laila-Mai 

UFA Reanne 4DF Reuben 

UFD Joshua 4JM Daniel 

1SA Liam 5JW Gracie 

1JB Preya 5SL Arnie 

2SM Evie 6LH Efrim 

2AH Benjamin 6SB William 

3SC Mohammad   

UFA Rosanna 3CR Erin 

UFD Kaitlin 4DF Oliver 

1SA Amelia T 4JM Daniel 

1JB Muntasha 5JW Freya 

2SM Aleesa 5SL Marakai 

2AH Emiliya 6LH Zeko 

3SC Mason Pe 6SB Poppy 

Once again it has been a busy week in primary 
with lots of fabulous learning taking place.  
The children have settled well into their morning  
activities that start when they enter the class-
room.  
 
Please make sure your child is on time so they 
don’t miss out on any of their learning.  
 
Best wishes 
Joanne Clayton  
(Head of Primary) 

Year 1  
Year 1 have been enjoying their outdoor  
education and have been den building in Judy 
Woods.  


